
Bishop Weekly Update – 9/17/2020 
 
 
Hello Bishop Families! 
 
I was great to see you last night at the Bishop Family Information Session; We had over 
230 viewers! 
 
For those families who could not attend, please follow this link to the 9/16 Bishop Family  
  
Information Session Recording You shouldn't need a passcode, however, if you are 
asked, here it is - Passcode: .n7q^t.? 
 
We are very excited to see you all next week! 
 
You can expect communication from me, this Sunday, reminding families of the logistics 
of arrival and dismissal for the next couple of weeks. 
 
My Best, 
Mark  
 


